
 

PUBLIC WORKS DEPT. 
   

May 21, 2014 
 
NEWS RELEASE 
PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT – SANITATION DIVISION 
 
Due to the Memorial Day Holiday, Monday, May 26, 2014, refuse collection routes for the City of 
Fort Dodge will be as follows: 
 
 Refuse normally collected on Monday, May 26th will be collected on Tuesday, May 27th. 
 

Refuse normally collected on Tuesday, May 27th will be collected on Wednesday, May 28th. 
 
 The remainder of the week will be normal schedule. 

 
WEDNESDAY MAY 28TH WILL INCLUDE GARBAGE COLLECTION FOR THE TUESDAY ROUTE 
AND RECYCLING COLLECTION FOR THOSE WITH MONDAY OR TUESDAY GARBAGE 
COLLECTION.  PLEASE BE AWARE THAT THE GARBAGE COLLECTION WILL BE DONE FIRST 
FOLLOWED BY THE RECYCLING COLLECTION.  IT MAY TAKE UNTIL 8 PM OR LATER TO 
COMPLETE THE ENTIRE SCHEDULE.  PLEASE LEAVE YOUR GARBAGE AND/OR RECYCLING 
CARTS OUT UNTIL THEN. 

 
NOTE: CENTRAL MAINTENANCE FACILITY WILL BE CLOSED FOR YARD WASTE DISPOSAL 
ON MONDAY, MAY 26th. 

 
 CURBSIDE YARD WASTE WILL NOT BE PICKED UP ON WEDNESDAY, MAY 28th. 
 
The Sanitation Division requests that residents place their refuse and recyclables curbside for 
collection by 6:00 AM on these dates. 
 
Greg Koch   
Director, Public Works Department 
Central Maintenance Facility 
 
NEWS MEDIA: 
 
Please give these route changes as a Public Service announcement to the residents so they are 
aware of this change for refuse collection.  Thank you. 
 
E-mailed to News Media and City Staff.   
 
Please view the City of Fort Dodge website for additional information:  www.fortdodgeiowa.org.  
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